
fto* the desk of

FRANK CHI

February 12,20t8

Christine Torok
Town Clerk-Town of Belleair

Dear Christine,

Please be advised that I received notice of the variance for a

Drive. I am not in favor of the variance being requested.

Thank you,
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Frank R. Chivas

727-480-6704

18395 Gulf Boulevard, Suite2}A,Indian Sho4es, Florida 33785
www.BaystarRestaurantGroup.com - Phone: 727.593.5536 - Fax: 727.593.2966 - Email: Frank@TBl.net
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being requested at 7L8 Bluffview
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